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Our focus book for this week is: 
          We have been: 
· listening carefully to the story “From Seed to Sunflower”
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understanding the difference between non-fiction and fiction books 
· drawing our own sunflowers and labelling these pictures

· talking about the different steps we need to take to grow our sunflowers

· planting our own sunflowers
· exploring our new garden centre

· looking closely at different types of seeds and guessing what plants they grow

· sorting flowers into correct numbered pots
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playing “flower shop” with simple prices like 1pence, 2pence, 3pence

· talking about gardens, what they are and talking about what our dream garden would have, for example “there is a swing and a big flowerbed

· drawing pictures of our dream gardens

· exploring the number bonds to 5 
· playing “matching” with CVC words
· beginning to read simple stories in the book corner

· playing counting games with rolling a ball
· chalking simple CVC words on the chalkboard
· making repeating patterns with the different coloured pasta
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	· No nuts or nut-based food in packed lunches, please.
· Writing names on jumpers and cardigans.
· Writing names on water bottles.

· Practice adding two groups of items together, e.g. 3 apples and 2 pears is 5 pieces of fruit all together


